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In the article by Yetim et al., entitled “An evaluation of stillbirths in İstanbul by examining death certificates” that 
was published in the June 2017 issue of our journal, the order of the authors has been changed with the approval 
of all the contributing authors. The updated PDF version of the manuscript is available at the link below.

The aforementioned manuscript can be accessed through the following link:
http://www.turkpediatriarsivi.com/tr/ozet/3992/306/%C3%96zet


